
What can you 
expect during 
construction?

We’re about to start making the road through  
Dome Valley safer, and that means there will be 
some noise and inconvenience for local residents, 
businesses and people using the road. We’ll make 
things as seamless as possible by making sure 
property access is maintained and residents know in 
advance when work is happening. We’ll also ensure 
two lanes remain open between 7am and 7pm. 

Most of the work will be done between 7pm and 7am, 
Monday to Saturday. This is so we can minimise any 
travel delays for people using the state highway. 
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